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Dear Classified Senate President Resendiz
 
 
I have reviewed the Classified Prioritization recommendations from the joint EdCAP/Fiscal Planning
Committee and taken analysis of the State budget released by Governor Newsom I am authorizing
the hire of the following positions below this semester:
 
Custodian
Admissions & Records Specialist
Tutorial Services Specialist I
IT support Specialist II
Assistant Director of Facilities Management
 
The Instructional Lab Tech- Registered Veterinary Technician is not being approved for hiring at this
time given the Veterinary Tech program is still under consideration. The Office Assistant Health
Science/Nursing will continue to be funded through categorical sources for now.
 
Thank you for your thoughtful deliberations and recommendation.
 
Best,
Julius
 
Julius Sokenu, Ed. D
President
Moorpark College
Administration 103
(805) 378-1407 (Phone)

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From: Linda Resendiz 
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 2:26 PM
To: Julius Sokenu <JSokenu@vcccd.edu>
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Cc: Erik Reese <ereese@vcccd.edu>; Oleg Bespalov <obespalov@vcccd.edu>; Jennifer Clark
<jclark@vcccd.edu>; Nenagh Brown <NBrown@vcccd.edu>; Linda Resendiz <LResendiz@vcccd.edu>
Subject: Classified Staff Prioritization General Fund Final Tally Results - 2021
Importance: High
 
Dear Dr. Sokenu,
 
Thanks to the contributions of our Joint EdCAP/Fiscal Planning Committee at our annual Classified

Prioritization meeting on November 23rd, attached please find the final tally sheet for the general
fund classified position requests we voted on. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate in contacting me.
 
 
Be safe,
 
Linda
 
 
Linda Resendiz
Executive Assistant to the President/Classified Senate President
Moorpark College – Office of the President
lresendiz@vcccd.edu
(805) 378-1407 – office
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